
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 9/12/2017 11:59:54 AM
Subject: FW: Military Policy on Transgender Troops ~ Website email from Oksana Kuzmina

Thoughts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: kuzminaoksana@yahoo.com [mailto:kuzminaoksana@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 11:22 PM
 
Subject: Military Policy on Transgender Troops ~ Website email from Oksana Kuzmina
 
Lt. Governor Bryant, I want to ask you to support President Trump in his reversal of transgender experiments in 
our military. Thank you, Oksana Kuzmina Oksana Kuzmina
 

Oksana Kuzmina
 
PO Box 2287
 
Lexington, SC 29071
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